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I have been an American citizen since I was born in California, to parents who were 

also citizens. I have been an Oregon resident since I was about 4 or 5.  

Oregon has to stop the illegals from voting. Getting our citizenship verified will help. 

The financial impact of not sending out all those ballots must be considered a benefit. 

Whereas I have never mailed in my ballot, always getting to the county to give it to 

the clerk or use the box there, I would suggest this be a choice for those who could 

not stand in a voting booth. 

This is a start, to clean up our roles. I will vote for getting rid of mail-in voting. 


